THE KEITH FAMILY ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

Patricia Rosina Keith

On Wednesday 17th May at Tamar House Care Home with her son
and daughter in law by her side

A Celebration of her life will be held at the Parkway Social Club in
Erneselttle Tuesday 13th June 13.00-16.00

Buffet and drinks will be available. Donations on the day to the
Breast Cancer unit
NO FLOWERS PLEASE
Thank you
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